
GRASSY CREEK ELEMENTARY SCHOOL 

THE NUGGET 
Lance Schnaus,  Principal          10330 E. Prospect       Indianapolis, IN  46239                           Phone:  532-3100                                

My Hardin, Dean                         http://grassycreek.warren.k12.in.us/home/                                 Fax:  532-3140 

Twitter:  @GrassyCreekElem    Facebook:  https://www.facebook.com/GrassyCreekElementary/ 

 

“PUTTING 

CHILDREN 

FIRST” 

c. o. r. e. 

 Civility 

 Order 

 Respect 

 Excel-

November 11, 2016 

Bulletin #13 

 

Grassy Creek 

Mission  

Statement 

 

Grassy Creek 

Elementary 

empowers 

children to be 

lifelong learn-

ers and pro-

ductive citi-

zens in our 

diverse com-

munity. 

 

 

 

‘Tis the Season to be READING’ 
 

Grassy Creek’s  Book Fair is Coming Soon! 

Monday, November 28th - Saturday, December 3rd in the 

Grassy Creek Media Center 

 

Start saving your money!  There will be lots of books and other exciting gifts for the 

whole family at the Winter book fair. Students will preview and fill out wish lists and shop 

during school hours.   The fair will be open during Grandparents’ Day Visits November 

30th through December 1st and during our Breakfast with Santa on Saturday, Dec. 
3rd. 

We are in search of parent volunteers, so if you’d like to help either during the day or 

during Grandparents’ Day Visits and Breakfast with Santa, please contact Elaine Loftus, 

or LaShonda Hutchison at 532-3100, Extension 3108. 

On Saturday, December 3rd, Grassy Creek will host our annual Breakfast with 

Santa from 8:30-10:30 a.m., which includes a sausage & pancake breakfast for 

$3.00/person. There will be many more activities such as:  pictures with Santa for 

$3.00, a visit to the Book Fair, a shopping trip to Santa’s Shop, and an opportunity to make 

holiday crafts.  Our Goldenaires will be singing some very festive holiday songs.   Please 

come out and enjoy this spectacular annual event.  More information to follow. 

BREAKFAST WITH SANTA—SATURDAY, DECEMBER 3RD 

PRINCIPAL’S POINT: 
Parents, as we head into the winter months, please be sure to dress your child in lay-
ers.  Unless the temperature is below 20 degrees or there is precipitation occurring, clas-
ses will be going outside for recess.  Unfortunately, we have been having several stu-
dents missing school as a result of being sick and would just like to prevent additional 
absences due to them being outside in a t-shirt when they should be wearing a winter 
coat or jacket.  On another note,  I want to personally thank all of the veterans and family 
members that came out for our Veteranôs Day Program.  We really want our students to 
understand that the freedoms they have today are a direct result of the courage and 
bravery demonstrated by all of our veterans.  Having such a strong community turnout to 
our program helped our students grasp the importance of that day and the sacrifices 
made by many. 
 
Lance Schnaus, Principal 

CONGRATULATIONS FALL FESTIVAL WINNERS! 
Thank you to all of the families that attended our annual Fall Festival last Friday night. The list below are the 

lucky winners of the teacher raffle.   

Christmas Cookie Baking Basket– Alyssa Thurman         Family Movie Night Basket– Savannah King 

New Basketball-Charlotte Wagner         Rainy Day Basket-Pablo Rubalcava 

Gift Card to Toys R Us-Isabella Brown         Play-Doh Fun Basket-Joshua Gonzalez 

Chuck E. Cheese Gift Card—Macie Urrutia                     Art & Craft Basket-Mylee Simpson 

Music Fleece Blanket-Anabella Powell        Game Stop Gift Card-Ariah Martin 

Ice Cream Sundae Basket-James Baker        Principal for a Day-Hattie Walters 



Cookie dough orders should be in December 14th.  Remember to save up for the holi-
day shop on Friday, December 2nd, for our students, as well as at Breakfast with Santa 
on December 3rd.  There are lots of great items for low prices.  There are items for 
adults and children to purchase.  Money from the sale will go to support a Grassy Creek 
family during the holidays.  Our next PTA Board Meeting will be Monday, De-
cember 1st at 5:00 p.m.  Everyone is welcome!   

Haley Hilliard, PTA President    (pta.grassycreek@gmail.com) 

 ***GRANDPARENTS’  DAY SCHEDULE***GRANDPARENTS’  DAY SCHEDULE***GRANDPARENTS’  DAY SCHEDULE***   
Wednesday, November 30

th
 

Grade  Room #  Classroom Visitation   Book Fair Visit-

ation 

4            16   11:00-12:00 p.m.  11:05-11:20 a.m. 

4            17   11:00-12:00 p.m.  11:15-11:30 a.m. 

4     24   11:00-12:00 p.m.  11:30-11:45 p.m. 

4     25   11:00-12:00 p.m.  11:45-12:00 p.m.              

  

Kindergarten   31   12:50-1:50 p.m.  12:55-1:10 p.m. 

         ò    30   12:50-1:50 p.m.  1:05-1:20 p.m. 

         ò    29   12:50-1:50 p.m.  1:20-1:35 p.m. 

         ò        28   12:50-1:50 p.m.  1:35-1:50 p.m. 

  

2     01   2:05-3:05 p.m.  2:10-2:25 p.m. 

2         02   2:05-3:05 p.m.  2:20-2:35 p.m. 

2     03   2:05-3:05 p.m.  2:35-2:50 p.m. 

2     04   2:05-3:05 p.m.  2:50-3:05 p.m. 

Thursday, December 1
st
 

Grade  Room #  Classroom Visitation Book Fair Visitation 

1     05   9:45-10:45 a.m.  9:50-10:05 a.m. 

1         06   9:45-10:45 a.m.  10:00-10:15 a.m. 

1     12   9:45-10:45 a.m.  10:15-10:30 a.m. 

1          13   9:45-10:45 a.m.  10:30-10:45 a.m. 

  

Room 23    12:00-1:00 p.m.  12:15-12:30 p.m. 

Room 14    12:30-1:30 p.m.  12:30-12:45 p.m. 

  

3          18   1:15-2:15 p.m.  1:20-1:35 p.m. 

3     19   1:15-2:15 p.m.  1:30-1:45 p.m.                  

MIDTERMS GO HOME TODAY!  
FRIDAY, NOVEMBER 11TH  



THANKSGIVING VACATION THANKSGIVING VACATION --NOVEMBER  NOVEMBER  
23RD, 24TH & 25TH23RD, 24TH & 25TH ññNO SCHOOLNO SCHOOL   

       KINDERGARTEN VISION SCREENING 
Kindergarten Parents, 
 

The State requires that ALL Kindergarten students have a vision screening by a doctor. The 
Group of Vision Source doctors will be providing that screening on Friday, November 18th. 
The students will be bused to and from Lakeside Elementary for the screening during the 
school day. If you do not wish for your child to be screened, you need to send a signed and 
dated note to your childôs teacher before the screening date.  

CHOIR SINGING AT CHOIR SINGING AT   

TREEFESTTREEFEST  
Warren Holiday TreeFestWarren Holiday TreeFest  

Provided by the Provided by the   

Warren Arts & Education Foundation Warren Arts & Education Foundation   

Our Grassy Creek choir will be singing at Our Grassy Creek choir will be singing at   

TreeFest on Monday, November 21st at 4:30 TreeFest on Monday, November 21st at 4:30 

p.m. at WPAC.  Please come out and enjoy their p.m. at WPAC.  Please come out and enjoy their 

festive songs under the direction of  Mrs. Purdie, festive songs under the direction of  Mrs. Purdie, 

our Music Teacher.our Music Teacher.  

WARREN TOWNSHIP CELEBRATES AMERICAN  

EDUCATION WEEK 
Education Week (November 14-18), sponsored by the National Education Associa-

tion, celebrates public education.  Warren Township will highlight our schools on Tuesday, 
November 15

th
, 2016.  Plan to attend from 6:00 - 7:30 p.m. starting in the Commons Area 

at Warren Central High School for performances and many more activities continuing 
throughout the Walker Career Center. There will be student artwork on display in the 
WCHS media-plex.  Our Grassy Creek 3rd and 4th grade Robotics Team  
will have a booth to share the great things that they are accomplishing this year. 
Please plan to join us on November 15

th
, 6:00 - 7:30 p.m. at Warren Central High School 

and Walker Career as we celebrate American Education Week. 

BUS STOP RELEASE OF STUDENTS 

To promote a safe release of students at their bus 

stop, anyone other than a parent or guardian must 

present a valid driver’s license or State ID to the bus 

driver and be on the approved contact list.  Thank 

you for your cooperation in this matter.   

 

SAILING4SIGHT Program 
 

-November 19th 10:00 am-3:00 pm 

-provides free eye exams and glasses to those who are referred 

-only school age children who live on the eastside are eligible 

-you need to call the GC clinic at 532-3105 for referral information 

CYBER MONDAY:     

Warren Little League is having a Cyber Monday special for 2016!  Register all day 

on November 28th online at www.warrenII.com and receive $20 off of each regis-

tered child when paid in full.  Give the gift of baseball/softball, team sports and fun 

this year!  Be sure to take advantage of the only discount offered this season! 



CONGRATULATIONS GC ARTISTS! 
 

Congratulations to the following students who will have their art work on dis-

play at the American Education Night at Warren Central High School on November 

15th at 6:00 p.m.  The art work display will be in the media center for visitors to view during 

the evening. 

Kindergarten :  Dallas Harris    First Grade:  Aliviyah Gray, Delilah Diaz, Christa Finch-

Vahle   Second Grade:  Jacob Vokes, Charlotte Wagner, Ivan He, Terrany Moncreif, Sherman 

Marlin   Third Grade:  Tyran York, Alisha Rose Peterson,  Ariel Medrano, Jared Douglas, 

Kaden Moore   Fourth Grade:   Jocelyn Jordan, Zalaya Smith, Matthew Higgins, 

Reonna Miller, Jovantae Johnson, Janiya Castillo, MacKensey McCaslin, Jaskaran 

Singh, Azaria Bido, Anayiah Williams    

WARREN  HOLIDAY TREEFEST 
November 18 ð 22, 2016 

Decorated Christmas Trees for Sale 
 Family Entertainment ñHoliday Gift Shop 
Saturday, November 19th  Dinner/auction  

SANTA & FRIENDS  
BREAKFAST 

Saturday, November 19th, 2016 
WPAC 10:00-11:30 a.m.  

$5.00 per person; Advanced Tickets are Required 
For Children Ages 2-10 Years. 

GRASSY CREEK SPIRIT WEAR 

Order forms for Grassy Creek Spirit Wear went home on Monday.  

We have samples in the school office.  Orders are due with payment 

on Tuesday, November 22nd.  Thanks for your support! 

GC

BOXTOPS FOR EDUCATION:    

Please remember to keep saving your boxtops from all General Mills 

products and Campbell Soup Labels, and have your student turn them 

into their classroom teacher. We will be receiving over $495.00 for 

our October boxtop submission. Please shop at Target and Meijer, our 

community partners, and save your pop tabs for our Ronald McDon-

ald House.  Thanks for your help! 


